
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) – The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation 

District’s J-2 Hydroplant Eagle-Viewing Center will host Mark M. Peyton for a 

book signing on Saturday, February 17th from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

Peyton’s new book “The Village Naturalist” is a collection of essays Peyton 

wrote about his outdoor experiences in Nebraska in hopes of inspiring others 

to get out and explore the world. 

Attendees will also have the opportunity to view eagles at the hydroplant. 

Recent counts of eagles in view from the hydroplant windows have been up 

to 75 eagles at a time. Some binoculars are available for use, but attendees 

are encouraged to bring your own as well. 

For more information, visit www.cnppid.com. 
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